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February 11, 2016 

 

NOTICE OF DISCLOSURE 
 

Secretary Debbie Brown 

Office of Senate Secretary 

405 The Capitol 

404 South Monroe Street 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

 

Dear Secretary Brown, 

 

 I have an ownership interest in Caregivers Inc., a company based in Pensacola, Florida.  

The company provides services to the elderly and the disabled and a minority of its revenues are 

derived from reimbursements from the Escambia County Council on Aging and the Florida 

Medicaid program.  Because Caregivers Inc. is among a class of health care providers receiving 

funds from such state sources, it appears to me that the company may be affected by Senate Bill 

2500/House Bill 5001, Senate Bill 2502/House Bill 5003, and Senate Bill 2508/House Bill 5101 

which comes before the Senate for a vote on February 11, 2016. 

 

 Therefore, I believe that, because Caregivers Inc. is a member of such class, I am 

required by Senate Rule 1.39 to disclose the above facts. 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Senator Don Gaetz 

 


